From: shirley Richmond | ENENRETEEEE

Sent: 19 April 2023 10:46
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application reference number 2022/3853/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Re ‘Theme Park’ plans for Camden Market

T am an elderly resident living beside the canal down stream from Camden Market. T was APPALLED to
hear of this proposed development.

As it is, the market detracts enormously from my neighbourhood. The canal towpath, which should provide
a quiet, traffic-free walk to Camden amenities and Regents Park beyond becomes virtually impassable at
Camden Lock because of all the crowds. Much of the mess and litter generated by all the food outlets ends
up in the canal itself and is carried downstream. The whole market area has become a place T have to avoid,
especially at weekends when the crowds are at their worst.

This proposed development would attract many more people, putting more strain on local facilities and
transport, with large negative impacts on Camden residents. It would amplify and exacerbate the existing
problems outlined above.

1 feel most strongly this ‘Theme Park’ should not be allowed to go ahead.

Shirley Richmond

Bl Rossendale Way
NW1 0XB

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad




